SOUTHERN OREGON UNIVERSITY

June 4, 2009

Susan Bash AAUW – Medford Branch 1323 Worthington Road Eagle Point, Oregon 97524

Dear Members of AAUW,

Thank you for your contribution of \$650.00 in support of Southern Oregon University's Pre-College Youth Programs ACADEMY Financial Assistance Fund. Because of your generosity and thoughtfulness, we can reach a bright young student in financial need who otherwise would not be able attend our ACADEMY program.

We are proud of the dynamic and innovative educational opportunities we are able to provide our pre-college students. Research suggests that students who visit a college campus are more likely to matriculate into college students themselves. Our goal is to introduce children to a wide variety of academic subjects that broadens their knowledge of future education opportunities. Attending classes on a university campus in a fun, safe, dynamic environment excites children about college life and encourages dreams of becoming a future college student.

Your support of our program is greatly appreciated!

Thankya !!

Very truly yours,

Carol Jensen

Director, Pre-College Youth Programs

Southern Oregon University

Note: For your tax records, the Southern Oregon University Foundation will be sending you a letter to confirm your donation and provide you with documentation for the Internal Revenue Service's tax deduction requirement regulations. Please retain that letter for your tax purposes.